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PRESS RELEASE

Date: February 28, 2012
Contact: Robin Read, Public Information Officer, 509-962-7515


Community Health Survey seeks to gather residents’ input on health
The Kittitas County Public Health Department (KCPHD) together with community partners is distributing a Community Health Survey among Kittitas County residents.  The survey will be open until March 17th, 2012 and can be found at www.surveymonkey.com/s/kittitascountyhealth or on KCPHD’s home page www.co.kittitas.wa.us/health.  The survey takes approximately ten minutes or less and participants can enter to win a $10 or $20 gift card to Fred Meyer.  
“This is a great way for residents of Kittitas County to let us know what is important to them when it comes to health and quality of life in our community,” said Robin Read, Health Promotion Manager at KCPHD.  
The survey addresses topics such as quality of life, health care, children, elderly, economic opportunity, safety, social support, stress, health issues, and risky behaviors.  The information gathered from the survey will be an integral part of a comprehensive community health assessment that is currently underway as part of a Community Health Improvement Project, sponsored through a grant from the National Association of County and City Health Officials and the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation. 
For more information, to volunteer, or to get involved in the Community Health Improvement Project, please contact (509) 962-7515 or healthpromotion@co.kittitas.wa.us.  
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